Cannock Chase District Council
Planning Committee
30th July 2025

CH/25/0178
Following compilation of the report for the Committee agenda, officers have the following update - 
An objection was received quoting a different planning application reference number however the objector has since confirmed that their objections related this application (CH/25/0178). For completeness the objections are summarised as follows:
· Concerns regarding safeguarding of residents and children 
· Impact on local resources and infrastructure
· Residents feel like this change has been forced upon the village without adequate consultation. 
It is noted that these comments are similar to other objections already received to the above application and as such have been considered and addressed within the Officer report.  The addition of these objections has not changed the officer recommendation. 
